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NOTICE OF AWARD
February 23, 2021

MR. MICHAEL R. GARCIA
Consultant

#10 North Lawin, Brgy. Philam
Quezon City

Dear Mr. Garcia:

We are pleased to inform you that 6-month contract for the project “Hiring of Highly Technical
Consultant for i-CMEES in the Inception Phase” is hereby awarded to you. The gross monthly
compensation is Ninety Thousand Pesos (Php90,000.00), inclusive of all applicable government
taxes.

This contract is renewable at the option of the appointing Head of Procuring Entity, but in no
case shall exceed the term of the latter.

Kindly return the original copy of this Notice of Award within three (3) calendar days with your
signature in the Conforme portion.

Very truly yours,

Lo V. ClH

OLIVER V. CHATO
Officer-in-Charge, ICTD

CONFORME:

By: Mr.\Michel R. Garcia
Consultant
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